PHOTOGRAPHERS OF DRIPPING SPRINGS
April 22, 2021 - Monthly Meeting Minutes

DUE TO THE COVID-19 PANDEMIC CONDITIONS, THE MEETING WAS HELD BY THE WEB-BASED “ZOOM” THING

Start time: 6:35 pm
9 folks in the ZOOMing audience  

In the absence of our President, our Vice-President Rich Everhart called the meeting to order:

CLUB BUSINESS

One:  There being no particular agenda for the meeting, we dove into sharing photos with a general theme of “Spring Time”.  However, due to ZOOM technical issues beyond anyone’s control, no one could share any photos.  A few creative folks shared some photos by holding up their IPhones to the Zoom camera – those results were less than ideal and quickly abandoned.

Two:  Michael Kersten let folks know that the Community Center at the HighPointe neighborhood will be available for our meetings at no cost to the club.  The reopening of the center will be sometime fairly soon.

Three:   Rich informed those assembled that he would send out next month’s photo-
sharing theme in the very near future.

The ZOOM meeting ended at approximately 7:01 pm.

Submitted					Approved


Tim H Graves, Secretary			Patty Robertson, President
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